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RECOMMENDATIONS: 

That the Scrutiny Committee: 
 

1. Notes that the Performance Panel met on the 7 November 2023 to 
scrutinise the attached report, CAB 3424 and its associated 
appendices. The notes of the panel’s meeting are included as an 
appendix of the Cabinet report. 

2. Notes that a verbal update will be provided at the Scrutiny 
Committee. 

3. Raises with the Leader or relevant Cabinet member any issues 
arising from the information in this report, ref CAB 3424, which is 
being presented to Cabinet on the 13 December 2023 and considers 
whether there are any items of significance to resolve or to be drawn 
to the attention of Cabinet. 
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